
From: Peter Machin  
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2023 8:51 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn 22873 

 
 
As a Beenham resident and local business owner I would like to further my support for 

the Awberry farm change of use application and in particular the Premises License 
Application.  I believe Nigel is very familiar with the prevention of public nuisance from 

his time at the helm of the Six Bells Pub where he has managed this aspect with careful 
consideration for local residents. I also believe that the number of events and guests 
being limited and the proposed sound proofing of the barn will help with the other bullet 

points, being The prevention of crime and disorder, public safety and The protection 
of children from harm. 

 
Best regards, 
Pete Machin 

 


